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Once-in-a-lifetime trip 
for Bridget McMullin

Youth to Washington
“Being able to be part of the 2017 Youth to Washington trip  

was an experience of a lifetime. I had such an amazing time  
and I met many great people from all over the country.”   

Bridget McMullin, PBL high school student, was one of the recipients of the Eastern Illini Electric 
Cooperative all-expenses-paid trip to Washington D.C. in 2017. She spent time learning more about 
cooperatives, participating in workshops and group activities, and visiting landmarks, memorials and 
museums. Highlights of the trip included touring the U.S. Holocaust Memorial Museum, seeing the 
Lincoln Memorial at night and spending time at the Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia. 

Bridget enjoyed meeting so many new young adults, with similar interests, from across the country. 
She highly recommends applying. She says there’s something for everyone - history, politics, a chance 
to see the sites and leadership opportunities. Bridget suggests you take the time today to complete 
the application for the 2018 Youth to Washington trip. You’ll be glad you did!

2017 winners from left to right: Claire Bossong, Watseka Community 
High School; Bridget McMullin, Paxton Buckley Loda High School; 
Jacob Rietz, Iroquois West High School; Renae Spannagel,  Villa Grove 
High School; Miranda Fairbanks, Unity High School.  

2018 Youth to Washington

Dates: June 8 - 15, 2018

Apply at: www.eiec.coop by 01.31.18

Eligibility: High school sophomore or junior
who is the son or daughter of an       
Eastern Illini member/owner

Contact: Debbie Laird, 217-379-0447
debbie.laird@eiec.coop

ILLINOIS COUNTRY LIVING  |  JANUARY 2018     13




